
 
Ormesby Village Infant & Junior 

Schools Federation 
Headteacher: Mr. Bradley Young 

 

Ormesby Village Infant School    Ormesby Village Junior School 
Spruce Avenue, Ormesby St. Margaret                           North Road, Ormesby St. Margaret, Great 

Great Yarmouth, Norfolk, NR29 3RY                           Yarmouth, Norfolk, NR29 3LA 

Telephone: (01493) 730298 Fax: (01493) 733810          Telephone: (01493) 730944 

Email: office@ormesbyinfant.norfolk.sch.uk               Email: office@ormesbyjunior.norfolk.sch.uk 

Website: www.ormesbyinfant.norfolk.sch.uk              Website: www.ormesbyjunior.norfolk.sch.uk 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,          8.9.22 

 

As you have will have seen from this evening’s media coverage, Queen Elizabeth II, our longest-reigning 

monarch has sadly passed away, therefore ending a significant period of British history.   

 

Direction from the Local Authority is that Norfolk schools, like schools nationally, will remain open for 

any period of mourning, but close for the day of the Queen’s funeral as a mark of respect and a public 

holiday. Once this date has been confirmed to us, we will inform you.  

 

The schools will ensure there is opportunity for pupils to ask questions about the Queen’s life and revisit 

facts about her reign.  
 

Our wishes are with her family at this time and we look ahead to a new era under King Charles III and the 

Queen Consort.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Bradley Young 

Headteacher 
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